From: Dave Baker [mailto:dave@bakerthorn.com]

Sent: Friday, July 13, 2018 4:45 PM

To: Srivatsa, Niroop

Cc: Allan C Moore (amoore@wendel.com); Bryan Wenter; 'Dennis O'Brien (dobrien@obrienhomes.net)';

Caryn Kali; Eisberg, Jean

Subject: Terraces Meeting on Monday

Hi Niroop,

Thanks for your emails setting up a meeting with Staff and Jean Eisberg.

We have received your July 10 email (memo dated July 2), which include Ms. Eisberg's "CEQA Update" (see attached). However, we are still carefully reviewing the CEQA Update and the scope of environmental review as set forth in that memo. In addition, Bryan Wenter, who is new to this project and still getting up to speed on its many details, including CEQA compliance, is still reviewing the EIR and its supporting studies – both its content and the genesis of that content before he can fully weigh in on the extent of any update of the EIR. Unfortunately, all this means that we will not be prepared for the meeting on Monday.

Consequently, we would like to postpone the meeting. We will let you know when as soon as the team has completed its review and analysis.

I apologize for any inconvenience that I may have caused. Dave